
 Saint Edward’s & Saint Paul’s 
Up Coming Events 

 

Wednesday, August 14th - 9AM @ Saint Edward’s 

  Women’s Council of Saint Edward’s Meeting 
 

Thursday, August 15th - 5 PM @ Saint Paul’s - Men’s Group    

       6:15 PM @ Saint Paul’s 

    Holy Day of Obligation 

  The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

Wednesday, August 21st - 9 AM @ Saint Edward’s -   

     Finance Council Meeting 
 

Thursday, August 22nd- 9 AM @ Saint Paul’s -    

     Finance Council Meeting 

       5 PM @ Saint Paul’s - Men’s Group  
   

Wednesday, August 28th - Blood Drive @ Saint Edward’s 

 

 SAVE THE DATE! 

Built Upon a Rock Fest 
Free Outdoor Concert 

September 14, 2019 

Duluth, MN 
 

Bishop Paul Sirba  
Will preside at Mass  

September 22, 2019 

8:30 AM  - Saint Edward’s 

10:30 AM - Saint Paul’s 

Following Mass at Remer, Bishop Sirba will bless 

the new addition to Saint Paul’s and there will be a 

fundraiser Barbeque lunch. 

Longville Area Food Shelf 
The month of August is Saint Edward’s 

turn to help at the Food Shelf in 

Longville on Wednesdays.                            

The sign up sheet is on the                                 

bulletin board in the hallway. 

Saint Edward’s and Saint Paul’s         
would like to offer the Rosary before   

all Masses on the weekend starting              
in August. 

We are in need of volunteers 

to lead us.  There is a sign up 

sheet on the bulletin board in 

the hallway at Saint Edward’s 

and in the entryway at Saint 

Paul’s if you are able to serve. You are 

welcome to sign up more than once. If 

you have any questions, please contact the 

Parish office,  218-363-2799. 

Holy Day of Obligation 

The Assumption of the  

Blessed Virgin Mary 

Thursday, August 15, 2019 

6:15 PM @ Saint Paul’s 

NO Monday Night Study Group  

in SEPTEMBER.                                                         

Next meeting will be October 7th. 



   Fund Raiser for Saint Paul’s Addition 
Do you have things in your house or garage that you                     
don’t use or don’t  need anymore?  We can help you out! 

 

Examples: 
House: Furniture, Guns, Jewelry, Coins, etc.         

Garage: Tools, Cars, Boats, Lawnmowers, 4-wheelers, etc.   All 
vehicles must have a clear title. 

 

These items will be auctioned on Do-Bid.  All proceeds from the         
Auctioned items will go to Saint Paul’s Building Fund. Once your item is 
sold in the auction you will receive a donation receipt for the amount of 

the sale price from Saint Paul’s Catholic Church. 
Please contact Ted Frick @ 218-566-2646,  

Tuesday – Saturday from 10AM – 5PM. 

24th Annual Art & Book  Festival 
 

Saturday, August 10th,    9 AM - 3 PM 
 3rd Street and Lake Avenue, Hackensack 

More information on the bulletin board. 

Everyone is WELCOME to come and shop at“The Closet” 
a recycled clothing place and more. 
Where:   Narrows Community Church 

 Outing, MN 
When: 4th Saturday of the Month 

Time: 9 AM - 1 PM    Free Will donation                                                           

Our Lady of the Lakes 
Invites All Men and Women to Magnificat Meal 

Breakfast and Teaching 

Friday August 16 & 17, 2019  
Friday 16th                            Saturday 17th 

5:30pm   Registration                       8:30 am Registration                              
6:00pm  Meal                                  9:00 am Meal   

St. Agnes Catholic Church                                                  
210 Division St. S. Walker 

 

Fr. Greg Paffel is the guest speaker.                                      
Registration: Friday $20        

        Saturday $15              
Registration a must by August 13 

Please send a check payable to Magnificat to:                       

Lorri Henning, 3080 20th Ave. N.W., Hackensack, Mn. 
56452   For questions and information call:                    

Lorri Henning  218-507-0953 or                                             
Jeanette Goehring  218-652-2325 

Make-up meeting  for 8/6 
Tuesday,  August 13, 2019       

4 PM  at St. Paul’s  
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 Weekend for the Engaged:  The last schedule Weekend 
for the Engaged in 2019 will be held Oct. 26th and 27th in             
Hibbing at Blessed Sacrament Parish.  Couples desiring to 
marry in the Diocese of Duluth need to attend this weekend 
as part of their preparation and discernment before receiving 
the Sacrament of Matrimony.  Information on this weekend 
can be obtained by contacting your parish priest or going to 
www.dioceseduluth.org/ marriage-and-family-life and clicking 
on Weekend for the Engage.  Registration is limited and is 
available on a first come first service basis. The 2020    
schedule starts up again in February of 2020.  If you have 
any questions or concerns please contact Betsy Kneepkens     
218-724-9111 or bkneepkens@dioceseduluth.org. 

Anniversary Mass and Dinner                                          
Saturday, September 28, 2019                     

Couples from the Diocese of Duluth celebrating their 
marriage milestone of 10, 15, 20, 25, 30 or moreé. 
are invited to our 6th annual Anniversary Mass and 
Dinner. All are welcome at Mass at 5:00 PM at the 
Cathedral, but dinner seating is limited to those who 
reserve in advance limited to the first 125. Dinner is 
free for celebrating couples and additional family 
members are $10 ($15 after September 16).                    

For more information visit 
www.dioceseduluth.org  department of Marriage     

and Family Life or call 218-724-9111. 
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